
 
Department of Mechanical Engineering, MET BKC IOT-P, Nashik organized an Industrial Visit 

to “MSRTC Divisional Workshop, Peth-Dindori Road, Nashik on 02-03 & 16 August 2017. 
 
Objectives of Visit:  
[1] To study the organization structure of MSRTC, Divisional Workshop. 
[2] To observe, identify and understand the various automobile systems and components used in MSRTC buses. 
[3] To observe and study the Hydrometer testing, cell testing of Battery and alternator tests. 
[4] To observe & understand the working various automobile electrical systems and maintenance practices used in MSRTC Workshop. 
 
Benefitaries: Date: Day 1: 02/08/2017   – TYME 1    – 48 No. of Students - Prof. U S Kolhe, Prof. P P Badgujar            -10.00 am onwards 
                                 Day 2: 03/08/2017    – TYME 2    – 53 No. of Students – Prof. A P Vadnere, Prof. D M Kulthe         -10.00 am onwards    
                                 Day 3: 16/08/2017    – TYME S    - 47 No. of Students – Prof. P R Chandwadkar, Prof. V D Jagtap   -10.00 am onwards        
                        
Coordinator of Visit: Prof. V B Kalmegh, Lecturer in Mechnaical Engineering & Coordinator of Ind. Visit Committee     
  

Glimpses of Industrial Visit to “MSRTC Divisional Workshop, Nashik” 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MSRTC (Maharashtra State Road Transport Corporation) Divisional Workshop, Nashik is divided into many subsections in order to 
maintain the quality and repair work of the different parts of bus correctly. The area of workshop is much bigger, that it can handle 20 buses at 
a time. The workshop does not produce the new buses it is just for maintaining and servicing of the working buses. After reaching the place we 
divided ourselves in group in order to proper understanding of everyone and then started to get information about different section. 
 



 
 

       
 

       
 

       
 



 

           
 

       
 

       
    

 
On the behalf of Mechanical Department, MET-BKC-IOT-P, we would like to thank Deputy Mechnaical Engineer, MSRTC Divisional Workshop, Peth-
Road, Nashik, for allowing us to visit the organization. Also we would like to thankful to Mr. Gawali, AWS of MSRTC Divisional Workshop and his entire 
team for sharing their knowledge, and valuable time with us. We found the visit of great value and extremely interesting. 


